
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

New Jersey Symphony cancels Lunar New Year Celebration 
due to snowstorm 

 
NEWARK, NJ—For the safety of audiences and artists traveling in the metropolitan area, the New Jersey Symphony’s 
Lunar New Year Celebration at the New Jersey Performing Arts Center in Newark scheduled for January 29 has been 
canceled due to the expected snowstorm. 
 
Patrons who held tickets for the Lunar New Year Celebration can exchange their tickets into another performance, among 
other ticket options. Ticket holders can contact New Jersey Symphony Patron Services at tickets@njsymphony.org or 
1.800.ALLEGRO (255.3476). 
 
The Symphony plans to release a compilation of new and existing virtual content in celebration of Lunar New Year in the 
coming weeks. 
 
More information is available at njsymphony.org/LNY. 
 

New Jersey Symphony 
The New Jersey Symphony will redefine what it means to be a nationally leading, relevant orchestra in the 21st century. 
Through adventurous performances, hands-on educational experiences and robust community programming, we 
encourage everyone to enjoy the power and creativity of orchestral music in all its forms. Across genres and venues, for 
audiences of all walks of life, we strive to bring music that’s meaningful to you, to you.  
 
As we look toward celebrating our centennial, we are renewing our deeply rooted commitment to diversity, equity and 
inclusion by championing new, and often local, artists; engaging audiences for whom the inspiring depth and breadth of 
classical music will be new; and incorporating the broadest possible representation in all aspects of our organization—all 
to better reflect and serve our vibrant communities.  
 
Our expansive educational offerings—including our youth orchestras, masterclasses and virtual learning opportunities—
will build the next generation of listeners and musicians and help students grow, both musically and personally. And we 
will continue to seek new ways to connect with all New Jerseyans, through programs that resonate with a variety of 
cultural and musical backgrounds, as well as digital innovations that make our orchestra accessible to anyone, anywhere, 
anytime. 
 
We’re your New Jersey Symphony, and we’ll be here for you. 
 
The safety of our patrons, musicians and staff is of the utmost importance to the New Jersey Symphony. Please visit 
njsymphony.org for constantly updated details focused on attendees’ well-being at our performances. 
 
Connect with Us: 
njsymphony.org 
@NJSymphony on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 
@NewJerseySymphony on YouTube 
Email: information@njsymphony.org 
 
The New Jersey Symphony’s programs are made possible in part by the New Jersey State Council on the Arts, along with 
many other foundations, corporations and individual donors. 
 

Press Contact 
Victoria McCabe, New Jersey Symphony Director of Public Relations & Communications | 973.735.1715 | 
vmccabe@njsymphony.org 
 

### 

mailto:tickets@njsymphony.org
http://www.njsymphony.org/LNY
http://www.njsymphony.org/
http://www.njsymphony.org/
https://www.facebook.com/njsymphony
https://www.twitter.com/njsymphony
https://www.instagram.com/njsymphony
http://www.youtube.com/NewJerseySymphony
mailto:information@njsymphony.org
mailto:vmccabe@njsymphony.org

